
The station complied with the FCC’s children’s programming rules in effect at the time the 
programming reflected in this report aired.  The FCC’s new rules that require a station that 
preempts an episode of regularly scheduled weekly Core Programming to air the preempted 
episode within seven days of the date the episode was originally scheduled to air and to provide 
on-air notification of the schedule change became effective on January 21, 2020.  Therefore, 
those rules did not apply to the programming covered by this report.   
 


